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30th November 2022				

Dear Parents / Carers

Elfridges
On Monday 19th December we will be opening our Elfridges store (with the help of our Year 6 elves) for the children to complete their Christmas shopping.  
Each child will get the opportunity to visit Elfridges, select a gift and then wrap it with the help of our elves ready to take home and place under the Christmas tree for a loved one on Christmas Day.
There is no cost to shop in Elfridges.
As part of the day, children will also get the opportunity to make their reindeer food ready for Rudolph and his friends on Christmas eve.

Non-uniform Day
We are holding a non-uniform day on Friday 2nd December.  In return for wearing non uniform we are asking for donations for Elfridges:
E.g.  Toiletries, gift sets, nail varnish, candles, chocolate etc

We are also asking for donations of wine, chocolates biscuits etc for our hampers which will be raffled at each of our Christmas events.

Many thanks in advance for your generosity


Mrs Brinton
HEADTEACHER
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